
 
 
 
8.9.20 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your children came in brilliantly today and you must have been so proud of them – they found their 
lines and came into school with no issues – even the new Year 1s – amazing!  
 
However, as I am sure you will have seen, we did have congestion and, in many cases social distancing 
between adults was really not happening. I really hope that this was just because it was the first day and 
that as we all get used to what we are doing that it will improve.  
 
We are going to make the waiting area on the playground bigger but we need your help as well.  
 
Following these key points will make a difference 
 

 Please arrive bang on time – Y5/6 8:45am, Y3/4 8:50am/ Y1/2 8:55am – as soon as it is your time 
then you can come onto the playground – you do not need to wait in a queue at the front of 
school 

 If you arrive before this time then please wait on Escrick Street 

 If at all possible leave the playground as soon as your child is in their line (making sure that you 
go out of the correct gate) 

 If you are waiting on the playground you need to wait behind the tape in the waiting area and 
make sure that you are keeping at least 1 metre away from each other 

 Please let your child line up independently unless they really need your help 

 If you have children in different phases then wait in the playground – this is a change from what 
you have been asked previously but I think it will ease the congestion in front of school 

 
 

I know that I can count on you to help us out with this and am looking forward to it feeling safer for our 
school community from tomorrow onwards. 
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